
April 25, 2016 
 
TO: State of Alaska, Local 71 Members 
RE: Contract Ratification Ballot Deadline 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
It has come to our attention that the ballots took longer than expected to get out 
to our members and in the case of some of our alternate work-week folks, they 
were not able to get the ballot before leaving for their “week-on”. 
 
In an effort to make sure that all of our State of Alaska members have the op-
portunity to vote on the Tentative Agreement we have extended the deadline to 
May 6, 2016. We will count the ballots on May 6th so please get them back as 
soon as possible so that your vote can be counted. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
 
Dennis Moen  
Business Manager 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
DM/tls 


